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Change to procedure for public speaking 
 
 

This meeting will be held using video conferencing.   
 

Members of the public or interested parties who wish to speak to 
the Committee in relation to an agenda item will be required to give 

two clear working days’ notice to enable access to be arranged.  
This is a variation to procedure to enable remote public 

participation. 
 

Details of how to give notice will be included on the Agenda 
published on the Committee page of our website one week in 

advance of the meeting. 
 

Speaking at this Committee is at the discretion of the Chairman. 
 
 

 
 


